
 

Essex Association Management L.P. 
1512 Crescent Dr. Suite 112 

Carrollton, TX 75006 
www.verandahhoa.com  

Dear Residents of Verandah, 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you that we have added an additional pool monitor to 

our team, starting July 1st, 2023. To comply with regulations and make your pool visit as enjoyable and 

safe as possible, we ask you to please observe the following list of rules for the use of the pool:  

 

 All coolers/bags will be checked upon arrival for alcoholic beverages. Please note that NO 
ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES are allowed in the pool area at any time. 

 Any individual that does not adhere to the posted rules will be asked to leave. 

 The pool monitor will carry out a periodical 10 min break time, which will take place at the 
top of the hour. Every individual will be asked to exit the water during that time to allow 
swimmers to take a break and to address any pool issues or concerns. 

 Please review the pool rules attached. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Essex Association Management team with any questions or concerns 
on the Community Website at https://www.verandahhoa.com/contact-us.aspx  
 
Best regards and have a wonderful Texas summer!! 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Essex Association Management L.P. 
For Verandah HOA Inc.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.verandahhoa.com/
https://www.verandahhoa.com/contact-us.aspx


 

Essex Association Management L.P. 
1512 Crescent Dr. Suite 112 

Carrollton, TX 75006 
www.verandahhoa.com  

 

http://www.verandahhoa.com/

